
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Strensall with Towthorpe Parish Council, 
 
This letter is to make you aware of the approval of the formal application of the 
Strensall with Towthorpe Neighbourhood Plan, including the boundary at the 
Executive Member for Transport and Planning Decision Session on 7th January 2016. 
 
The next stage for the steering group is to establish the issues that could be 
addressed in the Neighbourhood Plan and to produce a set of options that will be 
consulted on by the Parish to determine what will be included in the Strensall with 
Towthorpe Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
A copy of the approved boundary is displayed with this letter but it is also available to 
view at www.york.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning   
 
If you have any further enquiries on this process please email 

neighbourhoodplanning@york.gov.uk or telephone 01904 551667. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Rebecca Harrison 
Development Officer 

Planning and Environmental 
Management 
City & Environmental Services 
FREPOST RTEG-TYYU-KLTZ 
City of York Council 
West Offices 
Station Rise, York 
YO1 6GA 
 
Tel: (01904) 551667 
Email: 
neighbourhoodplanning@york.gov.uk 
 
Date: 12th January 2016 
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